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Antonia Hover

From: charley7722@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 3:37 PM
To: martha.lynn@eog.myflorida.com
Cc: ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; farmer.gary@flsenate.gov; 

fl23response@mail.house.gov; gerry.oreilly@dot.state.fl.us; 7investigates@wsvn.com; 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Chairman Fay; 
Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Passidomo; 
eric.silagy@fpl.com; investigate@local10.com; newsdesk@local10.com; 
info.clerkweb@mail.house.gov; Ellen Plendl; rebecca.talton@fpl.com; Shonna McCray; 
daryl.campbell@myfloridahouse.gov; Richard Gentry; janderson@sunsentinel.com; 
rhurtibise@sunsentinel.com; jortega@sunsentinel.com; gdaybryant@sunsentinel.com; 
denis.mcdonough@va.gov; carolyn.soucy@va.gov; tj.therealestateguy@gmail.com; 
ebony.pardo@mail.house.gov

Subject: FPL

Ms. Martha Lynn,                 Florida Governor Ron Desantis Office  
 
Good afternoon! 
 
Ref:  Senior Citizen Veteran Request.  (Second Request) <<<<<< 
 
Well over a month ago I forwarded pertinent information to Governor Desantis to request his assistance. 
 
Florida Power & Light:  <<<<<<  ( FPL Account No. 26582- 57510 
 
I am being monetarily penalized by FPL for my lower monthly KWH usage. <<<<<< 
 
Florida Public Service Commission: <<<<<< 
 
The PSC granted FPL permission to penalize individuals such as myself for conserving electrical usage at my 
home. 
 
The PSC was misled by FPL, and also by the Office of Public Counsel. 
 
I have respectfully requested that Governor Desantis order an investigation in order to ascertain as to how 
 
the PSC could have granted FPL permission to monetarily penalize individuals such as myself, when in essence 
 
I should have been commended, and also rewarded for my diligent sacrifice. <<<<<< 
 
Thank You Ms. Lynn. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael J. Walsh 
 
Senior Citizen Veteran. 
 
US Navy Veteran 1957-1963 ADR2   Member I.D.   1194721044 
 
Hollywood, Fl. 
 
 
 
 




